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OHFA is establishing a methodology to evaluate the capacity of management companies 
as part of the 2010 QAP development. The Agency has created a set of values relating to 
preferred management company characteristics that will be used to determine whether 
management companies affiliated with proposed rental projects are the appropriate 
companies to produce the outcomes OHFA seeks.  
  
We are soliciting feedback on these values through Friday, July 17.  The document may 
be downloaded here for review. Questions and comments may be directed to Brian 
Carnahan by e-mail at bcarnahan@ohiohome.org, or by phone at 614.728.5608.  
  
   
 

http://rs6.net/tn.jsp?et=1102638538929&s=5822&e=001lklPGDzWRMgczmVMw35w5ImL_qXG_3Kg446ciy12ukTAGoLtlu8PE5jxGIJX5M74ItOxb92r1zb2CTOd3DjkLSeu-FgsNOdElA8kt7RKvxUf4sG9rlsGXddmIdLLX4V44EXqBKpdYS4mWqAcotLd4Q==
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